
       

CCB Committee Meeting 3/04/24 

Opened:  7.01 pm by Tony 

1. Welcome by Tony  

Present: Tony, Rebecca, Scotty, Kerry, Murray,Dave, Geoff, Kris, Rachael, 
Jarrad, Aaron, Mark Apologies: Gus 

  

Discussion 

 

By 
 Confirmation of previous minutes moved by 

Murray seconded by Tony 

Welcome to the committee and especially new 
members. Thank you to the committee for giving 
up your time. 

In:  

• A few emails from the community for 
young people to join the COS band. 

Out: 

• Kris applied for one of the bands to play at 
the volunteers expo on May 18. 

• Murray drafted a letter to the president of 
the RSL to asked for financial assistance 
towards our uniform  

The committee has approved of this letter. 

COS poster was designed by Murray. It was 
passed around. Stock photos were used. It was 
suggested to use younger and older students to 
hook them in. This poster when finished can be 
distributed at many vantage places around 
Macarthur.David suggested that our logo needs to 
be bigger. The poster is still being developed. 

Bank acc $19400 Term Deposit $7200. 

Scotty suggests we develop a budget to spend 
our money as we are a non profit organisation 

Moved by Scotty, seconded by Aaron 
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Murray would like some help with the COS band. 
Also we still need to spread the load with the 
concert.  

Rachael is happy to help with the COS and get in 
touch with schools. 

Moved by Scotty, seconded by Rachael 

Murray is also asking that sections please ask 
your section if they are attending gig so all parts 
will be covered. Also please remember to register 
your attendance on the website. 

 

 

• Presentation by Akubra went well. The 
committee is happy with the Akubra 
Traveller after confirming the price. 
However there will be more investigation to 
the hats with other distributors. 

• ANZAC flag bearers to wear black pants, 
white shirt. 

• Raffle tickets are being finalised by Cheryl 
for band members. There will also be an 
online link to the community. 

• Final notice of AGM and nominations etc 
will be 14 days instead of 7. 

• Jarrad has accepted the position as 
librarian. 

• Kerry is the assistant secretary and Tony 
the assistant treasurer. These positions are 
appointed internally and are not part of the 
executive. 

• Mark suggested that the band performs at 
the Tulip Festival in Bowral. 

 

 

Meeting closed 8.20pm 

Minutes prepared by Kris Took  
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